
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
Subject: Fwd: ACEH Case Number RO0000409 information for vapor intrusion mitigation system approval
Date: Thursday, July 14, 2016 6:44:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

FYI - I think this is one of your cases

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: John Kevlin <jkevlin@reubenlaw.com>
Date: July 13, 2016 at 1:04:14 AM PDT
To: John Kevlin <jkevlin@reubenlaw.com>, 'Jason Overman'
<overman@barcoast.com>, "Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>
Cc: 'rajan goswamy' <rajgoswamy@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: RE: ACEH Case Number RO0000409 information for vapor
intrusion mitigation system approval

Hi Dilan,
 
Not sure if you have begun your review of the vapor barrier in this case yet, but just
want to let you know that Chevron has some input on the proposed design, so we are
modifying now.  I will follow up with you when we get the updated design.  Thanks.
 
John
 

From: John Kevlin 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2016 1:45 PM
To: 'Jason Overman'; dilan.roe@acgov.org
Cc: 'rajan goswamy'
Subject: RE: ACEH Case Number RO0000409 information for vapor intrusion mitigation
system approval
 
Hi Dilan,
 
Following up on the above-referenced case.  To bring you up to speed, the project
sponsor is proposing the expansion of the existing gas station structure at 4276
MacArthur Blvd in Oakland, to be operated as a convenience store associated with the
gas station.  We have prepared the attached plans to incorporate a vapor intrusion
barrier system.  We are seeking your department’s approval that this solution is
adequate given the current site conditions.  Would you please let me know if there is
anything else you need from our team to conduct your review?  I would be happy to
hop on the phone discuss if that would be helpful.  Thanks Dilan. 
 
John
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From: Jason Overman [mailto:overman@barcoast.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 8:44 PM
To: dilan.roe@acgov.org
Cc: John Kevlin
Subject: Re: ACEH Case Number RO0000409 information for vapor intrusion mitigation
system approval
 
Dilan - Thanks in advance for your help. Just by way of introduction, I'm a
government affairs consultant for Mr. Goswamy and will be representing him in
communications with the Oakland Planning Department. John, cc'ed, is Mr.
Goswamy's environmental / land use attorney. We look forward to working with
you!

Jason Overman
Barbary Coast Consulting
T (415) 364-0000  |  M (510) 847-7622

On Apr 11, 2016, at 8:17 PM, Rajgoswamy <rajgoswamy@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

Ms Dilan 
Hello, how are you? My name is Rajan Goswamy. I am the property
owner of the case number listed above as mentioned by Chevron and
AECOM in correspondence to ACEH. I am planning to expand the
connivence store at my facility. I have started to consult with some
Envoirmental companies to install the Vapor intrusion barrier beneath
the new construction. I would like to know if Alameda County
Envoirmental Health Department needs to approve the design and
implementation of the vapor  intrusion mitigation system, or should I
just include the vapor intrusion barrier plans with the city of Oakland
permit applications. Please advise. 

Sincerely,                                                     
Raj Goswamy 
(510) 867-6540
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